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Comments: We are all public shareholders of our National Forests. It's time to stop looking for ways to make this
short-sighted gas project happen at the expense of regulations meant to protect our natural places and wildlife.
MVP is a major conflict of interest to federal agencies whose job it is to conserve public lands, but are
nonetheless desperate to push it through, existing laws be damned. USFS is obligated to respect the people, the
forests, and the regulations - not make way for a corporation to get what they want. USFS should deny this most
recent attempt at a permit allowing MVP and contractors to cut through National Forest lands.



